Office of Inspector General

U.S. Department of Labor Washington. D.C. 20210

APR 09 2018

Guy Cobb
8715 Macon Road
Cordova, TN 38018

Dear Mr. Cobb:

| am contacting you in follow up to the complaint you submitted to the U.S.
Department of Labor, Office of Inspector General (DOL-OIG). This information
has been reviewed by the Complaint Analysis Office. Specifically, you are
requesting an investigation involving what you allege to be collusion between a
FedEx attorney and Administrative Law Judge (ALJ) Paul C. Johnson, in
connection with your attempt to obtain a hearing before the Administrative
Review Board, and an appeal decision made by ALJ Judge Paul Johnson.

The DOL-OIG primarily investigates allegations of fraud, waste or abuse
involving U.S. Department of Labor programs and operations. The DOL-OIG
generally does not initiate investigations or directly intervene in matters related to
individual complaints, cases, claims or appeals, such as those you have
reported.

| note that you have already filed an appeal with the Administrative Review Board
(ARB) which is the most appropriate course of action.

| regret that the U.S. Department of Labor, Office of Inspector General cannot be
of further assistance regarding the concerns you reported.

Sincerely,

Complaint Analysis Office

Working for America’s Workforce



